ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 5th December 2016
The Chairman opened the meeting at 20:00 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Oct 2016): Proposed: T Roscoe and Seconded: J Cowley - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising.

Secretary’s Report: 

Nothing to report.

Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer was not present so figures are the same as the November meeting
Bank: 318
Cash: 341
Balance: 659

Chairman’s Report

Training sessions still taking place at Sutton Leisure centre running track every Wednesday. Contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn if you plan to attend.
The Chair reminded all present of their responsibility to report and child safe guarding issues that they may come across through their involvement in any part of the game.  We all have a responsibility to ensure that our training is current and that we protect the game.
Open Forum:

- Discussion of safe guarding / abuse issues current in the news.

- Discussion of lack of football leagues in St Helens.

- Discussion of future training sessions.

Next meeting is: Monday 2nd January 2016
